
Hello everyone,

We will be closing our UV location Sunday (4/11) 

through Tuesday (4/13) due to a member of our team 

testing positive for COVID-19.

We are taking extreme caution and immediate action 

to ensure the health and safety of our guests and 

team members. To our guests, our team member did 

not contract COVID-19 at our establishment nor did 

they come in contact with anyone on our team when 

tested positive. While we are not required to close 

our business, we are doing so to allow our team time 

to get tested as well as sanitize and clean our space 

thoroughly in accordance with CDC and King County 

guidelines.

We thank you all for supporting us through this 

unprecedented time — it means the world! We will 

come back with the same vigilance in our health and 

sanitation practices as well as continue to offer a safe 

environment for our team members and guests. We 

look forward to seeing you all soon.

Stay healthy,


